
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  
95 Express Lanes Phase 3C—New Traffic Pattern for I-95 Northbound 
Managed Lanes 

State Road (SR) 9/I-95 from south of SR 820/Hollywood Boulevard to south of 
SR 842/Broward Boulevard and SR 862/I-595 from US 441/SR 7 to SR 9/I-95  

Financial Project ID Numbers: 409354-2-52-01 and 432222-1-52-01  

NEW SR 9/I-95 NORTHBOUND MANAGED LANE TRAFFIC PATTERN: 

The SR 9/I-95 northbound managed lanes, which currently end at SR 848/Stirling Road, will be extended 
approximately 550 feet to just north of SR 818/Griffin Road by Tuesday morning, July 15. This extension enhances 
lane continuity and safety. Motorists must exit the managed lanes north of SR 820/Hollywood Boulevard to access SR 
822/Sheridan Street, SR 848/Stirling Road, or SR 818/Griffin Road. Overhead signage has been updated to reflect the 
new exit pattern: Local Exits 21–29 & Sheridan St thru Griffin Rd. 

• To safely accommodate the extension, northbound SR 9/I-95 will have three inside lanes closed from 9 p.m. to 
5:30 a.m. on Sunday night, July 13 and Monday night, July 14, between the SR 820/Hollywood Boulevard 
managed lanes exit ramp and just north of SR 818/Griffin Road. 

• The northbound SR 9/I-95 managed lanes entrance at SR 858/Hallandale Beach Boulevard will also be closed 
from 9:30 p.m. to 5:30 a.m. on Sunday night, July 13, and Monday night, July 14. Traffic within the SR 9/I-95 
northbound managed lanes will exit at the SR 820/Hollywood Boulevard slip ramp and merge onto the general-
purpose lanes. 

Tuesday night, July 15, will be reserved as a contingency night if needed. 
 
The Florida Highway Patrol (FHP) will be on site to assist with traffic control, and detour signage will be in place to 
guide motorists safely through the area.  
 

For additional project specific information, please visit https://tinyurl.com/i95ExpressPhase3C.  

Mark Moshier, P.E. - FDOT Project Manager 

Mark.Moshier@dot.state.fl.us or 954-958-7628   

Daniela Silva -  Community Outreach Specialist   

Msilva@corradino.com or 786-441-3088 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Updated: 7/10/2025 

  Construction Cost: $457 million            Construction Start: January 2, 2019            Anticipated Completion: Late 2025 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT 
The Florida Department of Transportation’s mission is to provide a safe statewide transportation system                          

that promotes the efficient movement of people and goods, supports the state’s economic competitiveness,             
prioritizes Florida’s environment and natural resources, and preserves the quality of life and connectedness of the 

state’s communities.  

WEB AND SOCIAL MEDIA  
Project website: www.d4fdot.com  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/MyFDOTSEFL/  

X/Instagram: MyFDOT_SEFL  

 

Please contact the Community Outreach Specialist, Daniela Silva, to be added to project email notification lists. Public participation is solicited 
without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Para información y preguntas en Español, por favor 
llame al (954) 777-4302.  
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